
 
 

 

 

 

To      :       Youth Center Parents       1/21/2021 

 

From  :        Praise Him Ministries 

 

RE     :         New 2021 COVID-19  Regulations 

 

 

Welcome to the New Year!  As with each year, we look forward to new hopes and new 

possibilities, and new starts.  In that spirit, we are making some adjustments to our rules and 

regulations that we want to discuss with you.  We find ourselves needing to keep our daily 

numbers at 10.  We request that parents register their children on a weekly/monthly basis.  If 

your child comes on a more irregular basis, please register weekly with the understanding that 

the requested day(s) may already be full.  We ask that you register your child by 5pm on Friday 

of the previous week.  If your child is on the list and will not be attending that day, please notify 

Miss Vikki ASAP (preferably 12 hours in advance), so that we can free up that spot for another 

child.  If your child is NOT on the schedule for the day and arrives on the school bus, a parent 

will be called to come get the child right away.  The child will be sitting with a member of Praise 

Him Ministries staff in a separate part of the building.  If a child consistently comes in without 

being scheduled, or if a child who has been scheduled is a no-show on a regular basis, then a 

meeting will be scheduled with the parents and Praise Him Ministries General Manager.  We 

appreciate your cooperation in this new season, and we enjoy having your children in our 

program. 

 

 

Vikki Hughes       Jorge Hernandez 

Youth Director      General Manager 

970-318-0651       970-626-5243 
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